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What’s On Next Week?       
Week Commencing Monday 21st September 2020 

Clubs in GREEN are running.  Clubs in RED are not running. 

Monday 21st September 

Assessment Week 1 

8.40 - 9.30am  Second Hand Uniform Sale at Sports Hall 

3.30 - 4.15pm  P1 & 2 Tennis Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 Art Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P6 Quiz Club 

Tuesday 22nd September 

8.00 - 8.45am  P1 & P2 Minisports Club  

2.55pm  KG Stretch & Grow 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P3 & 4 Sports Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Stamp Club 

Wednesday 23rd September 

WPS’s 111th Birthday! 

8.45am  PPG Meeting 

12.35pm  P5 & 6 Chamber Choir 

1.15pm  P3 Wellbeing Club 

3.30 - 4.15pm  P2 Art Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P3 & 4 Minisports Cricket Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Sports Club 

Thursday 24th September 

9.00am  Bag2School Collection (outside main entrance) 

8.00 - 8.45am  P5 Reasoning Session 

8.00 - 8.45am  P3 & P4 Fencing Club 

2.30pm  KG Tennis 

3.30 - 4.15pm  Reception Drama Club 

4.00 - 5.00pm  P3 & 4 Drama Club  

4.00 - 5.00pm  P5 & 6 Chess Club 

Friday 25th September 

MacMillan Fundraising Day - postponed 

8.00 - 8.45am  P6 Reasoning Session 

7.45 - 8.30am  P1 & 2 Football Club (entry through main Sports Hall door) 

7.45 - 8.30am  P3 & 4 Football Club (entry through rear fire door) 

12.35pm  School Council 

 

Congratulations to this week’s  

Stars of the 
Week! 

 

~ ~  Prep 4 Joke of the Week  ~ ~  
 

What is grey and goes round and 
round? 

An elephant in a  

washing machine! 

 
 
 
 

Many Happy Returns to all the children 

who are celebrating their birthday this 

week. 

Louis    P6 

Kyle    P4 

Eric    Rec 

Harriet    P6 

A Messages from the Parents’ Committee 

The Second Hand Uniform Shop will be open on Monday morning from 8:40-9:30am.  No 
appointment is needed but there may be a short wait as, due to social distancing, we are 
only able to help two people at a time. Face coverings are required and please sanitise 
your hands on entering.  Many thanks. 

Don’t Forget… the Bag2School Collection is this Thursday.  Please bring your 
full bags to School on Thursday morning and leave at the side of the main 
entrance.  Now is the ideal time to have that clear out as every bag collected 
will add to our total raised. 

There is a really easy way to raise  funds for WPS without it costing you an extra penny.  
Please keep your eyes peeled for a ParentMail from the    
Parents’ Committee sent this afternoon giving full details of 
how you can sign up for free and raise funds for WPS with 
your everyday online purchases.  Every little bit really will 

Elise for super engagement this week 
& working hard on all tasks. 

Ariana for fully engaging in her online 

lessons and submitting her work. 

Pictures will be in next week’s          

bulletin 


